

Name:

Grammar:

Class: S7...

Reading:

Ngày giao bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Mini Test:

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....



GLOBAL ENGLISH 7

GRAMMAR REVISION

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	Words	Meanings	No.	Words	Meanings
1	identical (adj)	giống hệt	4	dramatic (adj)	ấn tượng sâu sắc
2	tell sb apart (phr.v)	phân biệt	5	head off (phr.v)	khởi hành/ rời đi
3	tanned (adj)	rám nắng	6	brehtaking (adj)	hấp dẫn, ngoạn mục

* **Note:** *adj* = adjective: tính từ; *phr.v* = phrasal verb: cụm động từ.

* Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR

I. Choose the correct answers.

0. She _____ you if you ask her nicely.

- (A.) will help B. would help C. helps

1. The manager ordered me _____ noise during the presentation.

- A. not make B. not to make C. not to making

2. He asked if I _____ him with an update on the project.

- A. can provide B. can provided C. could provide

3. If you _____ too much sugar, you get a headache.

- A. eat B. ate C. eats

4. If you _____ harder, you will pass the exam.

- A. studies B. study C. will study

5. If we don't hurry, we _____ miss the train.

- A. miss B. missed C. will miss

II. Complete the sentences. Use the zero conditional.

0. If you heat water, it boils. (heat / water / it / boil)

1. If you _____ . (send / an e-mail / it / be / free)

2. It _____ . (be / dangerous / you / not / wear / a seatbelt)

3. If you _____ . (have an injection / it / not / usually hurt)

4. If you _____ . (not / water / plants and flowers / they / die)

5. If the sea _____ . (not / be / calm / not / be / safe / to swim)

III. Complete the sentences in REPORTED SPEECH.

0. He said, "I haven't seen her since last week."

⇒ He said that he hadn't/ had not seen her since the previous week/ the week before.

1. She said: "I am going to the market this afternoon."

⇒ She said that _____.

2. "Where do you live?" Tom asked Mary.

⇒ Tom asked Mary _____.

3. "Did you enjoy the movie last night?" they asked Anna.

⇒ They asked Anna _____.

4. John said: "Don't forget to call me when you arrive."

⇒ John reminded me _____.

5. Henry asked: "How long have you been working here, Mary?"

⇒ Henry wanted to know _____.

IV. Find and correct a mistake in each sentence below.

0. She told me that she didn't went to the party the night before.

⇒ didn't went → hadn't/ had not gone

1. Tom said that he will visit us the next month.

⇒ _____ → _____

2. Sarah said that she has done her homework already.

⇒ _____ → _____

3. He asked me if I can help him with the project.

⇒ _____ → _____

4. They told us that we must to arrive on time.

⇒ _____ → _____

5. Anna said that she is going to the cinema later.

⇒ _____ → _____

V. Put the verbs in the brackets into the correct forms.

0. If I do (do) well in the exam, my parents will buy me an MP3 player.

1. If my sister borrows my clothes again, I _____ (scream)!

2. We'll leave at six o'clock if the weather _____ (be) bad.

3. They _____ (mind) if we're a bit late this afternoon.

4. Sarah will be very annoyed unless Dave _____ (call) her this evening.

5. I'll be surprised if Doug and Dana _____ (not get) a new car soon.

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khóa chính trong bài đọc.

CAMBRIDGE READING PRACTICE**PART 3 Questions 11-15**

For each question, choose the correct answer.

My first safari

by Jeremy Sanders



I had spent all night on a flight to Africa and I must admit I felt exhausted once I landed. The only thing that made me feel better was a smiling, tanned pilot who took us quickly through Customs. Life suddenly became a lot better when I realised that we wouldn't have to wait at all to catch our next flight. We were just about to board a much smaller plane this time, for our first African safari.

When you are on a short break every hour matters, so the fact that we were short-cutting the queues at Customs meant that we could be heading off to the countryside much sooner than anyone had expected.

Our second flight, the one from Nairobi, lasted less than an hour but was the most fascinating one I had ever been on. It took us out of the city until we reached Mount Kenya. There the view suddenly changed. Our pilot started flying lower, pointing out to the elephants, giraffes, gazelles and even rhinos as they ran beneath us. We did several rounds before reaching our final destination, Loisaba Lodge, where we landed.

Loisaba Wilderness is a 150sq km, privately-managed wildlife area of land kept in its natural state, especially for wild animals to live in and be protected. It is much larger than many of Kenya's parks and a safe place for more than 250 species of birds and 50 species of mammals, including elephants. The wildlife here, unlike in the game parks, is still wild, and so, far more exciting to see than bored lions lying in front of tourists.

We were soon taken to our rooms, located high up on a hill. From each of the seven rooms guests can walk out on to their private balcony to enjoy the wildly dramatic view - 61,000 acres of savannah and rocky area lie beneath you. A bit further away, you can observe, what I believe was the highlight of the visit, a watering hole, always drawing in animals for a drink. I'm telling you, it's just breathtaking; one cannot visit this place only once in their lifetime.

11. When Jeremy arrived in Africa
 - A. he was quite excited about his trip.
 - B. he was too tired after the long flight.
 - C. he felt anxious about what was going to happen next.
 - D. he needed to get a good sleep as it was the middle of the night.
12. Why was Jeremy so pleased to be met by the pilot?
 - A. Because he wanted to make the most of his time on holiday.
 - B. Because he thought the pilot might not meet him.
 - C. Because he expected the pilot to be unfriendly.
 - D. Because he did not know where to go.
13. What does Jeremy say about the flight from Nairobi?
 - A. It was far too long.
 - B. The pilot flew in a dangerous way.
 - C. They were followed by a smaller plane.
 - D. It offered many impressive views.
14. What does Jeremy suggest about Loisaba?
 - A. It is still a safe and natural environment for animals.
 - B. Tourists are no longer allowed there.
 - C. Many of the animals are being hunted.
 - D. The wild animals often attack people.
15. Which of the following might Jeremy write about his experience?

A. "I am really concerned about the wild animals in Africa as they are facing great dangers. We should take measures."	B. "It was thrilling to get a taste of natural Africa. It has been without a doubt an unforgettable experience."
C. "Visiting Africa does not differ much from a day trip to the zoo. The conditions and animal facilities are almost the same."	D. "Unfortunately tourists are once again taking over beautiful Africa. They are ruining the landscape and threatening the animals' survival."

PART 4 Questions 16-20

Five sentences have been removed from the text below. For each question, choose the correct answer. There are three extra sentences which you do not need to use.

Identical Twins



I look in the mirror and I see my sister. Why? Because we look exactly alike. We have the same face, hair, height and build. The only difference is her eyes. **16** She has one green, one blue.

Most people think that twins run in families. In fact, this is untrue. Although there are families who have more twins, this is not due to something 'special' in the family. It is complete chance, or just good luck. **17** Only thirty three out of a thousand births are twins. And identical twins are even less. Only three in a thousand!

So what's it like being an identical twin? In other words, to look exactly the same as your brother or sister? Well, it can be great fun but it can be quite challenging, too. My sister and I are very close, to the point that we sometimes think exactly the same thing at the same time! But sometimes we are different, too. **18** However, when we were little we dressed in the same way, which was fun because we got lots of attention, and teachers couldn't tell us apart.

Our main difference is in what we like eating and doing. Gina, my sister, loves sweet things, like cakes or honey. I, on the other hand, eat spicy food and mostly vegetables. Also, we are both sporty, but I'm a swimmer. **19** Nobody can explain this fear. She won't even walk near the sea on a beach. She is great at tennis though, and wants to be a tennis coach one day. **20** We are so similar and yet so different.

- A. Surprisingly, this is quite usual.
- B. It's strange, don't you think?
- C. We choose to always be identical in appearance.
- D. Gina is terrified of water.
- E. We don't wear the same clothes most of the time, either.
- F. And, of course, it is not that common.
- G. I'm not afraid of being in deep water, even in the sea.
- H. Mine are both the same colour.